ARINELLO / DANAIS-8 / VISTA-8 PERMISSION SLIP
Dear Parent and Guardian:

Congratulations! Your child’s 8th grade career is coming to a close. In celebration of the event, your
child is invited to spend June 11th, at Canobie Lake Park in Salem, NH. We will be leaving KRMS at
approximately 7:45 a.m. We will be leaving the park at approximately 2:45 p.m. in order to return in
time for late bus at 4:30.

Students are being charged $20.00, which includes admission to the park and transportation. (The
actual cost is considerably more, but is subsidized through our fundraising efforts.) Additionally,
students may buy lunch at the park or they may bring a bag lunch. Beverages should not be in
glass and must be factory sealed. School dress code applies on all field trips.

As always, in keeping with our school goals to ensure safety and create a climate of respect, we have
advised students of the following:

Disciplinary issues between today and the time of departure may result in the loss of
the privilege to attend this field trip. Thank you for your understanding and support.

We have left room for those interested in helping scholarship students in need. Thank you in advance
for your generosity!

PLEASE CHECK THE OPTION THAT APPLIES, SIGN AND RETURN THE PERMISSION
SLIP BY FRIDAY, June 6th.

I give my child, permission to attend Canobie Lake Park on June 11th.
I have enclosed a check / cash in the amount of $20.00 payable to KRMS.

I have enclosed additional money in the amount of $ for scholarship of students in
need.

I do not give my child permission to attend Canobie Lake Park on June 11th.

Emergency Phone Number: Medical Considerations:

Parent Signature: Date:

¥** RAIN DATE: JUNE 10th *** RAIN DATE: JUNE 10th *** RAIN DATE**



